
 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

LOS ANGELES REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Public Notice No. 10-062 

 

WHAT IS BEING 

PLANNED? 

The Regional Water Board will consider, at its March 3, 

2011 meeting, adopting amended waste discharge 

requirements for Disposal/Reuse of Contaminated Soils 

and other Nonhazardous Wastes at Landfills within the 

Los Angeles Region. 

WHAT DOES THIS 

MEAN? 

If adopted, the waste discharge requirements would clarify 

and update requirements for the disposal and on-site reuse 

of contaminated soils and other non-hazardous wastes in 

the Region. 

WHY THIS NOTICE? This notice is to announce 1) that the Board will be 

considering adoption of amended waste discharge 

requirements for Disposal/Reuse of Contaminated Soils 

and other Nonhazardous Wastes at Landfills within the 

Los Angeles Region; 2) the availability of tentative waste 

discharge requirements for public review; 3) that members 

of the public are encouraged to comment on the proposed 

changes; and 4) how and when comments can be 

submitted. 

HOW DO I COMMENT? Written comments concerning amended waste discharge 

requirements for Disposal/Reuse of Contaminated Soils 

and other Nonhazardous Wastes at Landfills within the 

Los Angeles Region may be sent to: Enrique Casas, Los 

Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board, 320 West 

4
th

 Street, Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90013 or 

ecasas@waterboards.ca.gov. Written comments must be 

received by January 30, 2011. 

WHERE DO I GET 

MORE INFORMATION? 

For information concerning amended waste discharge 

requirements for Disposal/Reuse of Contaminated Soils 

and other Nonhazardous Wastes at Landfills Within the 

Los Angeles Region please contact Enrique Casas at 

213.620.2299.  

 


